June 23, 1971

Mr. Armen H., Bulbulian
St. Mary's ¥burch

1184 Ocean Avenue
Elberon N.J. 07740

Dear Mr. Bulbulian:

I regret that no brochures were enclosed with your
letter.

A supply is being sent today with other material, Mean-
while the enclosed may be helpful.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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